
12th October 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

School Uniform - Change of Supplier
To make it easier and more convenient for you as Parents/Guardians we have changed our supplier of school uniform to Andy Blair Schoolwear who is based at the corner of Barkers Butts Lane and Moseley Avenue in Coundon. This change will mean that uniform will no longer be available to order through the School office but you go direct to the shop for any uniform requirements.

This will have a beneficial effect in that the garment you wish to purchase can be tried on, so getting the sizing correct, and unlike as present where there is a minimum order of 6 garments, you will be able to purchase just 1 item if you so wish. In addition, it means that you can go at your own convenience to the shop including Saturdays.

Andy Blair schoolwear supplies a good number of schools in Coventry and they are very pleased that Sherbourne Fields has chosen them for supply of uniform. This new arrangement will be effective as from week commencing 23rd October 2017.

If you have any questions or are not sure whereabouts Andy Blair Schoolwear is, please do not hesitate to contact the school.
Yours sincerely

Shivaun Duffy Moriarty

Head Teacher


